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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
WORKLOAD AND NEW MANAGEMENT MEASURES PRIORITIES 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) discussed the two salmon-related topics found in the 
Groundfish Management Team (GMT) report under this Agenda Item.   
 
The SAS recommends the two items are retained on the list (Table B), which are:  
  
Item B9 - Salmon Vessel Monitoring System (VMS) Ping Rate.   
 
Item B11 - Lingcod Trip Limit Adjustments in the Salmon Troll Fishery North of 40° 10′ N. lat. 
 
The SAS appreciates the work of the GMT and understands that these items are currently not 
prioritized.  The SAS will be ready to discuss these topics when the GMT workload allows.   
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